Father John F. Daly, S.J., Athletic Director, Rockhurst High School, Kansas City 4, Missouri.

Dear Father Daly:

I am enclosing a copy of my letter to Mr. Clyde Baker, Box Office Supervisor at the Municipal Auditorium, which will give you the necessary information about tickets, per cent of gate, and so forth.

Mr. Reaves Peters is handling officials. If you desire any further information I will be happy to hear from you.

Very sincerely yours,

FCA: AH Eno. Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.